
 

 

 

 

 

 

 151 N Main St. Wichita, KS 67202 Phone: 316-291-2500                 

  

 

 

 

May 6, 2016 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the new Act 120 legislation in the State of Vermont.  Our products are 

USDA (and/or CFIA) approved meat & poultry products produced under USDA (or CFIA) inspection.  The 

following Cargill Meat Solutions locations are covered under this letter; 

 

Facility Location Establishment # Facility Location Establishment # 

Friona, TX 86E California, MO P-961 

Dodge City, KS  86K Dayton, VA P-18 

Schuyler, NE 86M Springdale, AR P-963 

Ft. Morgan, CO 86R Waco, TX 635/ P-635 

Wyalusing, PA 9400 London, ON 470 

Fresno, CA 354/ 31913 Nebraska City, NE 86J/ P-7117 

High River, AB 93 Timberville, VA 511/ P-7935 

Guelph, ON 51/ 216 Albert Lea, MN 2133/ P-29 

Newnan, GA 86G/ P-86G Columbus, NE 86C/ P-86C 

Hazelton, PA 86P Brampton, ON 146 

Marshall, MO 85M Butler, WI 924A/ P-5758 

Calgary, AB 700 Spruce Grove, AB 146A 

Chambly, QB 93B Fresno, CA 34706 

Milwaukee, WI 20654/ P-20654 Ft. Worth, TX 86F 

 

Under Vermont’s Act 120, products sold in Vermont must contain a clear and conspicuous declaration that foods 

are: “produced with genetic engineering” (“GE”) unless those selling, manufacturing or importing the foods into 

Vermont can prove otherwise.  Some categories of foods and businesses are exempted from the labeling 

requirements.  The following categories are exempt from the labeling requirements: 

 

 meat or milk from animals fed GE feed; 

 USDA-approved products; 

 

Therefore, our USDA approved meat & poultry products are exempt from the labeling requirements of the 

Vermont Act 120 legislation. 

 

If you have any other questions, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Angela Siemens, Ph.D. 

V.P. Food Safety, Quality & Regulatory 

Cargill 

Angie_siemens@cargill.com 


